
10th February 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had lots going on this term, the children have been to lots of competitions. We have had our 

first table tennis team representing school at the local level and they performed in a competition at a 

local secondary school. All the children loved the event and they really enjoyed the games, winning 

lots as well! 

We have had football and rugby events over the last week, the children have done really well at these 

and they looked brilliant in the new football kits bought by the PTA. 

Mr Ariss, Miss Greenwood and Mr Spencer took lots of children in the choir to Manchester to the 

Young Voices event. They sang in front of thousands of people and Heather Small from M People per-

formed alongside them. Mr Ariss said that the event was wonderful and the children really enjoyed 

being part of such a big occasion and their performance was excellent.  

I would like to thank all the staff who take the children to all these events as representing school is an 

important part of school life and it is these experiences the children will never forget. 

We are at the end of this half term and school will be closed until Tuesday 21st February 2023.  

I hope everyone has a great half term and stay safe. 

Yours sincerely  

 

Christopher Holmes  

Head Teacher 

NEWS 

Year 1 have been this week making  

Jack and the Beanstalk  out of clay.  
Our football team have been out participating 

in a  competitions in their new kits  



NEWS 
10th February 2023 

Certificate & Award Winners 
3rd February 2023  

Year R:  Richie Ray, Maison, George 
Year 1:  Arbaz, Abdul, Miley 
Year 2:  Neva, Aaiza, Sukayna  
Year 3:  Oscar, Codie, Isla 
Year 4:  Zinat, Saira, Lily  
Year 5: Usman, Zohra, Olivia  
Year 6:  Sonia, Ruqayyah, Oliver 
Lunchtime award: Lacie, Lily  
Attendance:  KS1 Year 2 KS2 Year 3  
 

10th February 2023 
Year R:   Aroldas, Carter, Masooma 
Year 1:  Mujtaba, Jasmine, Amalia 
Year 2:  Alexandru, Mia, Jacob 
Year 3:  Riley, George, Amilah 
Year 4:  Jing, Theo, Oscar 
Year 5: Emily, Mason, Esha’al 
Year 6:  Sahil, Nabil,  
Lunchtime award Oliver, Ihtsiham  
Attendance:  KS1 year 2 KS2 Year 4 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for your Dairy  

21st February -Return to school – Internation-
al Mother Tongue Day 
27th February - Assessment week 
2nd March -World Book Day 
23rd March Parents evening 
31st March -BREAK UP 1.15pm  

Children with 100% attendance 

could be in  chance of winning a 

bike.  

The winner will be drawn at the 

end of the term!  

Follow us on Facebook  
www.facebook.com/primetprimary 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day  

Thursday 2nd March  

Children can come to school dressed in     

either cultural clothing or dress as their     

favourite book character.  

We have lots of things going on in school to 

celebrate, including a visit from an author.  

 


